












 

Respect Life Ministry   

CCD CLASSES:  This Sunday.   
No class on March 27. 

YOUTH GROUP 
Sun., 3/20 10am-3pm:  Palm Sunday Mass/CCD/Tutoring 
 (includes Living Stations at GS at 11:30am) 
 3pm:  Harlem Globetrotters ($20.50) 
Mon., 3/21 4:45-6:00pm:  Soup Kitchen @ St. Bernadette 
Thurs., 3/24 7pm:  Holy Thursday @ SS 
Fri., 3/25 7pm:  Good Friday @ GS 
Sat., 3/26 7pm:   Holy Saturday @ GS 
Sun., 3/27 10am:  Easter Sunday Mass @ GS 

Contact Leanne Nelson:  lnelsonyg@gmail.com or 508-989-5868 

 NO BIBLE STUDY 
this Saturday, March 19, or next, March 26.  We will resume at 
6:30 p.m. at Good Shepherd Hall on April 2.  Come and join 
us!  

Facebook.com/stanislausfallriver 
Twitter and Instagram:  Search for @saintstans 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
Mary (Dube) Seagrave, Priscilla Barton, MaryJane W., Bill Larson, 
Mary B., Matt & Cindy Greaney, Edward Couto, Alice Gauthier, 
Crystal Bedal, Debbie Reid, Ricky Nobrega & Steve Marchand.  To 
request prayers for a loved one or friend, contact Father Johnson or 
Eileen Hadfield at 401-662-7694.   

SAINT STAN’S SENIORS 
Bus trip to Mohegan Sun Casino.  Thursday, April 7.  $16.00 includes 
bus fare, gratuity for driver, wheel, and $15.00 food voucher.  Open to 
the public.  Bus leaves at 8:30 a.m. from Good Shepherd.  Adele (508) 
672-0030, Phyllis (508) 676-8378 or Ann at (508) 674-7355.  

CELEBRATE HOLY WEEK WITH EWTN 
Learn more about your Faith during the holiest time of the year with 
EWTN’s first-rate movies, documentaries, musicals, children’s pro-
grams, and much more!  Join in the celebration of Mass at St. Peter’s 
Basilica in Rome or at the majestic Basilica of the National Shrine of the 
Immaculate Conception in Washington, D.C.  Get program details at 
www.ewtn.com.  Visit www.ewtn.com/channelfinder to find the station 
near you!  

As we draw near to Easter in this Holy Year of Divine Mercy, we reflect today on the Lord’s 
gesture of washing the feet of his disciples.  In this striking act of humility, Jesus tells them, and 
us, to do the same for one another.  He gave us a clear example of his new commandment of 
love…Jesus shows us that love is service – lowly, quiet and hidden – of our brothers and sis-
ters, especially those in greatest need.  By bending low to wash his disciples’ feet, Jesus also 
invites us to acknowledge our failings, to pray for one another and to forgive each other from 
the heart.  He shows us that to be “merciful like the Father” means to follow Jesus daily along 
the path of humble service.  ~  Pope Francis, Jubilee Audience, Mar. 12, 2016 

The next Respect Life Prayer Service will be Easter  Saturday, Apr il 2, at 8:45 a.m.  All are invited. 

The 40 Days For Life Prayer Campaign concludes this 
weekend on March 20.  Please join your prayers with those who 
are praying, fasting, and standing vigil at clinics around the country 
and around the world.  Visit www.40daysforlife.com website for 
more information. 

Sincere thanks to all who participated in Card Night for the 
Troops.  Your cards and notes of gratitude will be greatly appreciated 
by the troops, veterans, and wounded warriors. 

BLESSING OF FOOD BASKETS FOR EASTER 
Holy Saturday, March 26, at 12:00 p.m. 

This is a very popular Slavic tradition that has been introduced to par-
ishes of all ethnic backgrounds.  Included in the food baskets should 
be a sampling of the major foods which you will be using for Easter 
dinner (meat, bread, eggs, cheese, butter, salt, pastries, candies, wine, 
and any other foods you choose). We encourage families to share in 
this beautiful tradition as a way of evangelizing  – especially our 
children.  

COLLECTION REPORT 
Weekend of March 5-6 

Weekly, $2,107.50, Cath. Relief, $632.01, Etc., $299. 
Weekend of March 12-13 

Weekly, $2,155; Easter Flowers, $1,173; Etc., $1,309. 
Thank you! 

GOOD FRIDAY COLLECTION 
A Pontifical Collection 

Pope Francis has asked our parish to support Christians in the Holy 
Land. When you contribute to the Pontifical Good Friday Collection, 
you become an instrument of peace in a troubled land in these challeng-
ing times in the Middle East.  Your support means that our church will 
conduct parish ministry, provide Catholic education, feed the hungry, 
build housing for Christians, maintain shrines, and operate refugee cen-
ters in the Holy Land.  Like Simon of Cyrene, you can help carry the 
cross under very difficult circumstances in the Holy Land.  

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 
Congratulations to the 13 young people from our parish who 
recently were Confirmed by Bishop Edgar da Cunha, S.D.V.  
Special thanks to their catechist, Dan Seseske, as well as their 
parents, sponsors, and everyone who gave so generously of 
their time and talents to help prepare them for this Sacrament.  
Thanks also to our deacons, alter servers, choirs, girls’ scholas, 
and all who contributed to the beautiful celebration.  


